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Summary:
Syngman Rhee informed Lieutenant General John B. Coulter that the Minister of Defense

will discuss with him the Civil Transport Corps matter to establish disciplinary
procedures.
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May 31, 1951

My dear Gen. Coulter:

I authorised the Minister of Defense to get in
touch with you and discuss the msitter of the Civil
Transport Corps as per your letter of ¥ay 17.

Mr. Les reported thit he had a talk with you to the
effect that an agreement had been reached to |
establish a diseiplinary procedure by an Amsrican
and Korean offiecer under whieh violators of the
sstablished rmeasuree will be punished by Korean law.

Sinoerely ’nr- »

Lieutenant Genersl John B. Coulter
Deputy Arxzy Command er
Eighth United States Army
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